
These fields will 
disappear forever
if we don’t act now
In the Hertsmere Draft Local Plan,
Green Belt land grazed for centuries at
Harts Farm and the adjoining fields will 
disappear under 350 houses and a 
primary school.
Unless we challenge these proposals
NOW they will proceed with plans to
develop Little Bushey Lane beyond
recognition.  
Imagine an extra 1,200 cars on the
Lane; increased likelihood of flooding; competition for places at
stretched secondary schools; even longer waiting times for 
doctors; loss of our dwindling wildlife habitats; and of course, no 
public transport.   This precious Green Belt needs to be protected
for future generations.

Help stop the release of our green belt land for development

Challenge this by
coming to our
meeting
At the start of Hertsmere's Draft Local
Plan consultation which commences on
Monday 11 October for six weeks, we
are holding a community meeting to 
explain what’s happened
so far and what you can
do to save these fields
and the Farm.

For  more 
information and to

register for our
meeting 

on Wednesday 
13 October, 
please go to

www.littlebusheycommunity.org


